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Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Extra-Curricular Summer Term Clubs 2024 - Monday April 22nd to Friday July 12th 
 

 
After school clubs will start on Monday April 22nd and finish on Friday July 12th. 
 
All clubs finish promptly at 4.30pm.   
 
If you are booking a club, please note that it is for the full term. For any queries or waiting list requests please 
email schooloffice@ourladyofpity.co.uk.  Queries will not be answered in the holidays.    
 
If you need a breakfast or before school club, please use Em’s Stars.  
 
Children can be taken to Em’s Stars after an activity club has finished at4.30pm. 
 

French Club -To register interest please email Madame Craine on andreacraine64@gmail.com 
 

Spanish Club - To register interest please email Mrs Carver on joanna.carver@kidslingo.co.uk  
  

Chess Club - To register interest please email matthewrbattersby@yahoo.com 
 

Cookery Club - Due to the oven size, Cookery Club may be a little late in finishing some evenings. We try to 
keep this to a minimum.  The recipes for Cookery Club can be found on the website under School Information, 
Clubs. 
 

Payment – For Chess, Spanish and French club, booking and payments are directly to the teachers.  All other 
clubs are paid via Arbor. No cash payments can be taken. 
 

Weather – If the club is unable to take place due to the weather, it may be necessary to cancel the club. This 

will only happen as a last resort. We will usually be able to offer an alternative activity which would be 

classroom based, however, this may not be an activity relating to the club.   

 
PE kit is required for all sport clubs.   For Hockey club, shin pads and gum shields are strongly 
recommended.  

 
Behaviour at clubs: High standards of behaviour are expected at all after school clubs. This is to ensure all 
children can learn, feel safe and enjoy the sessions. If your child is struggling to cope with a club, a member of 
staff will contact you in to try to resolve the issue.  
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